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Town of Lyme 
Board of Selectmen 

Minutes for September 8, 2010 

1. At 7:02 PM Dick opened the reconvened meeting at the Town Offices, in 
conjunction with the Budget Committee.  The following attended all or part of the 
meeting:  Dick Jones (chair), Charles Ragan (member), Simon Carr (member), Dina 
Cutting (administrative assistant), Judy Brotman, Tim Cook, Earl Strout, Bill 
Lewis, Robin Taylor, Mark Schiffman, Elizabeth Glenshaw, Laszlo Bardos, Dick 
Justice, Kate Semple-Barta and Mort Bailey (Budget Committee members). 

2. The six month report on the operating budget had been issued to the Budget 
Committee and the status of this was reviewed, with a number of questions on 
specific items.  The Board considered that, overall, the budget remained on track. 

3. The meeting adjourned at 7:36 PM and the Budget Committee meeting then 
continued. 
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